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UPDATES TO THE DKSO PLAN OF ACTION 

November 17, 2020 
 

 

Due to increases in the number of positive tests for COVID-19 Coronavirus 

among inmates, a Phase Two quarantine period will be implemented beginning 

on November 18, 2020.  This action is taken in compliance with 

recommendations of WellPath, our inmate health services provider.  The 

quarantine will be in effect for 14 days. 

The current level of restriction on access to the facility will remain with these 

exceptions.   

• On-site visits are limited to inmate attorneys.   

• Outside agency requests for visits will be evaluated individually.   

• On-site recruitment and hiring processes will be adjusted to 

accommodate individuals interested in joining our team. 

We will continue to emphasize the importance of sanitizing the premises, 

including conducting in-service training for staff on the proper use of PPE 

(Personal Protective Equipment) and use of sanitizers at frequently-used stations 

such as KeyTrac.  

• Inmate housing unit cleaning and sanitizing will continue but at an 

increased rate.   

• The employee mandate for facial masks remains in effect. 

We are aware of the potential impact of an additional quarantine period on 

those in our custody, and our Mental Health services providers are active team 

members with WellPath to assist inmates and to ensure that this initiative has a 

positive outcome. 

 


